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This Week... 
 

In phonics, we learnt how to read words that 
end with an ‘er’ such as ‘sleeper, ‘painter and 
brighter’. We have continued practicing all of 
our tricky words to help with our fluency when 
we read.  
 

In maths, we have been learning all about 
doubling. This has followed on from last weeks 
NCETM doubling sessions. We have been using 
our doubling butterflies to help us double 
numbers to 5.  
 
In our continuous provision, we have continued 
with our topic ‘Here Comes the Sun’. On our 
funky finger table, we have been using the 
tweezers to complete the doubling butterflies. 
On our table top we have had green sticky 
spaghetti and have been collecting the hidden 
mini beasts using the tweezers.  
  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 
 

 
 
 

Star of the Week  
 
 

Bluebells: Zara Tsiopani 
 

Daffodils: Joseph Johnston 
 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 
 
  

Bluebells class assembly 

Bluebells class assembly is on Thursday 11th July 
at 9am. We have been practising so hard and 
can’t wait to show you our honesty assembly.  

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Home readers  

 

We have not sent home readers home this 
week. We will be collecting all home readers 
in, in prepration for end of year. If you have 
a home reader book please can you return 

it. 

 
 


